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20MPH ROLL OUT BEGINS 
 

Work has now started on the installation of 20mph signage for the north phase of the 

citywide 20mph project. 

Final approval has been given to implement the legal traffic orders that will see the 

speed limit on all unclassified roads across the north area of the city reduced to 

20mph, as well as Chesterton High Street, Green End Road and Arbury Road. 

 

Executive Councillor for Planning and Climate Change, Cllr Tim Ward said; 

 

“It is great to see the first phase of this citywide project being implemented, which will 

provide a boost to sustainable modes of transport, such as walking and cycling, 

whilst improving health, tackling air pollution and reducing the severity of road 

accidents.” 

 

The work is expected to be complete by early April, at which point the legal traffic 

order will be made and the new limits will become legally enforceable. 

 

The public consultation for the second phase across the east area of the city is also 

underway, which will run until 29th March 2014. 

 

Further information on the project can be found on the City Council website, 

including an electronic questionnaire for the east area phase 2 consultation. 

https://www.cambridge.gov.uk/20mph-speed-limit 
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Notes for editors 

 
Full details of the results of the North Phase public consultation are available to 
download from the project web page at: https://www.cambridge.gov.uk/20mph-
speed-limit 
 
 
Contacts: 
 
 
Councillor Contact  
 
Cllr Tim Ward 
Executive Councillor for Planning and Climate Change – Liberal Democrat 
Tel: 01223 316389 
Email:  tim@brettward.co.uk 
 
Official Spokesperson Contact 
 
Cllr Kevin Blencowe 
Labour Spokes for Planning and Climate Change 
Tel: 07914 700602 
Email: kevin.blencowe@gmail.com 
 
 
Officer Contacts 
 
Patsy Dell 
Head of Planning Services 
Tel: 01223 457103 
Email: patsy.dell@cambridge.gov.uk 
 
Andrew Preston 
Project Delivery & Environment Manager 
Tel: 01223 458234 
Email: andrew.preston@cambridge.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


